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Discussing Fair Trade in the North 
Julian and Bevington Discuss listen to Northerners 

 
Yellowknife, NT– Western Arctic MP Dennis Bevington and Burnaby/New Westminster 
MP Peter Julian, are consulting with Yellowknifers, Northern business owners and 
community leaders at Northern United Place tonight.  
 
“I am in Yellowknife to listen to the concerns and ideas of the hard working folks who 
are being left behind, not just around the globe but right here in Canada,” he added. 
 
“Peter and I are not just hosting this roundtable to tell people our thoughts on Global 
Trade, but to hear real stories from Canadians, and their thoughts on what our 
Government should be doing on the international stage, especially when it comes to 
Worker and Human Rights,” said Bevington.   
 
Both Julian and Bevington hope to hear ideas on how to boost local economies.  
Both MPs are hosting a Public Forum this evening from 7-9pm at Northern United 
Place. A Press conference will follow Friday morning at 9 am at the Constituency Office. 
 
Media are welcome to attend this evening’s event too, if they wish. 
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For more information contact 
Josh Campbell, Constituency Assistant 
office: 867-669-8817  
mobile: 867- 444-0230 
bevind1@parl.gc.ca 
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